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A Message from our President 

Jeanette Stribling 

 

Spring fever has arrived at my house!!  I am currently  
sitting on the back porch writing this and the dogs are out 
in the yard laying in the sun.  Doesn’t get much better than 
this! 
 
Welcome to February new members Mike Williquette, 
Dawn Hitchcock, Danielle Womack and Sydney Hood.  
Please take a few moments next week and get to know 
them before the meeting.  We should all be proud of how 
our club continues to grow. 
 
We will be holding 3 clinics for our Laurens County 4-H 
friends beginning in April.  There will be an agility clinic, an 
obedience & rally clinic, as well as a conformation & 
grooming clinic.  These kids will also be volunteering at our 
upcoming show.  Please consider helping out with at least 
one of these clinics.  This is a special group of children  
and you will absolutely fall in love with them and their  
enthusiasm.  Look for more information coming soon. 
 
Stay smart in regards to the Coronavirus situation that our 
nation is experiencing. 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
Till next time, 
Jeanette  
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It is that time of year to gear up for the show in July. 
 
We are looking for members to sponsor trophies for your particular 
breed. 
 
A "trophy" can be a leash, gift basket, breed related item, grooming 
tools, toys or gift cards.  If you are not sure at this time what you can 
contribute, please let us know the amount of the item(s) that you will 
be purchasing.  The gift can be more money than you  
specify, just not less.   

 
We need you to list the BREED, DAY you want to sponsor, PLACEMENT, $ AMOUNT 
of the gift, and your NAME.  
 
For example: 
          Labrador 
          DAY: Sunday, July 26th 
          BEST OF BREED: $25 Breed related item 
          OFFERED BY: Sharon Smith/ Riverside Labradors 
(OR) 
 
If you know what your gift will be, please send us the following information. 
 
For example: 
          Irish Setter 
          DAY: Friday, July 24th 
          BEST OF BREED: Bronze Irish Setter Wind Chime 
          OFFERED BY: Gloria Askins/ Legacy Irish Setters 
 
Please send your information by March 18th to: 
 

Dawn Demauex-  DDemauex@bannisterwyatt.com 
or 

Sharon Smith- ontopofthetable@gmail.com 
 

Thank you for supporting our club and making this year's show a success. 

mailto:DDemauex@bannisterwyatt.com
mailto:ontopofthetable@gmail.com
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Saturday April 25th  
 
Our next Pot Luck Dinner & 
Movie Night!   
 
5:30 pm at the home of Debbi Kaplan  
 
Stay tuned for more details!  

The film will be: Dr Jean Dodds - Thyroid Disorders - The Latest.   
 
The film will help you understand:  
 
 What is hypothyroidism,  
 What is autoimmune thyroiditis,  
 What blood tests should be run to screen for thyroid dysfunction,  
 How can low thyroid function affect a dog,  
 Clinical signs of thyroid dysfunction,  
 Top 10 clarifications of Canine Hypothyroidism,  
 How and when should thyroid medicine be given,  
 When and how should a dog be retested to make sure they are on the 

correct dose of thyroid medicine,  
 To breed or not to breed a dog with thyroid issues,  
 
PLUS Treating Fading Puppy Syndrome or Orphan Puppies with Plasma 
& Nutriscan Food Sensitivity Saliva Test.   
 
Question & Answer period (2 Hours)  
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Sunshine Committee     Becky Ward   

           Sincerely,     
 
         Becky Ward, Sunshine Chairperson  

If any member knows of any members that need to be called upon or recognized due 
to illness, accomplishments, deaths or any other challenges in one's family please call 
or email Becky Ward @ 864-905-1230, wardbk50@yahoo.com. You may also contact 
Lisa Jumper @864-593-8649 or Paula Ford @864-895-6837 with any news that the 
Club needs to be informed about.   

 

March is upon us and it is certainly an unpredictable month with a mix of rain, gloomy cold 
days, warm sunny days and now a global pandemic of the Coronavirus!!!!! 

 
Everyone should be aware of the situation and Definately take precaution 
in your everyday life and surroundings but Please, Do Not Panic!!! 
 
Hand washing is very important as it has always been so continue with 
that.  

If you do become ill, VERY IMPORTANT, check to see if you have a fever and if you do stay 
inside, rest and drink fluids, wear a mask if you are around people and call your doctor or 
health care provider!!!! 
 
All of us are intelligent so please just use caution, wash hands, clean objects, hard sur-
faces and such at home, our vehicles and such. 
AND LOVE OUR DOGS!!!!  Hopefully, everyone will stay safe, limit travel if you can but if 
not, be careful and have fun!! 
 
Hopefully this pandemic will be gone soon and our State will be safe too!!!  Keep yourself 
and your family SAFE!!  We are prepared in the U.S. so listen to our President Trump!!! 

 
Please keep Dawn and Scott Demauex in your prayers and 
thoughts as Scott is doing good right now but he is adjusting to 
new medicines from his Neurologist to regulate his frequency of 
seizures and to help Scott heal and feel better. 
 

I hope everyone else is feeling well and I wish to send Happy Birthday wishes to these 
March members;  

Adele Freeman 3/2, Beth Crocker 3/7, and Cheryl Dunham 3/28. 

 
Hoping to seeing all of you at the meeting, 

mailto:wardbk50@yahoo.com.
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Welcome New Members 
 
  

 

Mike Williquette, Sidney Hood, Dawn Hitchcock, Danielle Womack  
 

pictured with Membership Chairperson Bev Crosby 
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Thecla Tyner 

Members’ Brags  

 
 

 
This is a puppy that I bred that lives in AZ. 
 
This happened a short time ago but I just got his photo!  
 
In Nov, 2019 Ky's SW Jazz'N Banker, “Zeus” became a new 
champion finishing with 3 major wins. Two 4 pt majors and 
one 5 pt major 

 
He is owned and loved by Rick and Janet Morley, he is only one of two from the litter 
that went to show homes. He was only shown 7 times in his career.  He was expertly 
handled by Shane Hooper who said “boy that was fast, I never even got a chance to 
get him trained”!  LOL 

Deb Craddock 

My Black Russian Terrier, The Gentle Power of Mighty Kurgan, won puppy dog 
6-9 months all 4 days of the Country Music Cluster and went Reserve Winners 
Dog one day.  
 
We were pretty excited as it was our first ever show. 
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Cassie Wolfe 

 
 
 
At the shows in Atlanta, Afghan Hound, Kasban Nadal, bred by Laura Mauldin 
and myself won WD and BW on Saturday.  Sunday Kasban Nadal won WD and 
BW.   
 
Kasban Lucky In Love, also bred by Laura and myself won WB on Sunday.  
 
At the shows in Frankin Tn, Afghan Hound Sharja Shakespeare Of Ajah, owned 
by Corinne Joyce, Linda Shipley, and myself, won WD,BW, and BOB over 5 

specials. Poet then won a group 4.! 

Members’ Brags - cont. 

 
 
Dixie our Airedale Terrier has been certified by Alliance for 
therapy Dogs with her 2 handlers Cassie and John and has 
begun work toward her Novice Therapy Dog title.  
 
Also at the recent Happy Dogs Rally Trials in February Dixie 
completed her Rally Novice with Cassie as handler. 

Roger Brown 
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Members’ Brags - cont. 

Beverly and Tony Childs and the StoneHouseHounds 

Flirt took her Dog Show Roadie to the Charlotte Dog Training 
Club Scent Work Trial at Camp Dogwood.  
 
Proud to report Tony and Flirt (StoneHouseHounds HiCotton 
She’s A Heart Breaker SCA SBN CHCA CGCU) qualified once in 
Advanced Buried and twice in Novice Interior. 
 

Flirt is trained and handled Tony owned by Beverly and Tony 
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Greenville Kennel Club – Membership Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020  7:00PM 

The Hilton – Greenville, 45 W. Orchard Park, Greenville SC 

 

 

 Welcome Guests/Roll Call/News & Brags - Jeanette Stribling 
 Minutes of previous Membership Meeting – 02/18/2020   
 Report of Recording Secretary – Beverly Crosby 
 Report of the Corresponding Secretary – Paula Ford 
 Report of the Treasurer –Ken Spiegel  
 Report of the AKC Delegate – Gloria Askins 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS : 

 Show Report– Kris Harner 
 Obedience – Thecla Tyner 
 Club Hospitality - Sharon Smith 
 Programs – Debbi Kaplan 
 Sunshine – Becky Ward  
 Website – Ken Spiegel 
 Newsletter – Ken Walker 
 Social Media – Jackie Mathis 
 Membership – Beverly Crosby  

1
st
 Readings (IF in attendance, sponsors selected, application fee paid):   
Catherine Nichols 

 2
nd

 Reading and Membership Vote (if in attendance):     
      Jan Clifford, Kristin Wolfe & Joshua Plata,  
      Karen Cate (just a conversion to a family membership) 

 Annual Title Awards – Thecla Tyner   
 Publicity/Marketing –  
 Handling/Training – Bob Vandiver 
 Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette 
 Finance – Blake Roulette 
 Judges Committee – Thecla Tyner 
 Match – Ashleigh Boudreaux 
 RDO -  
 Legislation -  Beth Crocker 
 Education – Ashleigh Boudreaux  
 Historian – Alex Elgin 

         Continued on next page 
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The next meeting of the GKC is on April 21, 2020  

The Hilton Greenville  
45 W. Orchard Park Dr.  
Greenville, SC 29615  

 
Hospitality starts at 6:30PM   -   Meetings start at 7:00PM  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Bev Crosby, poshpoos@gmail.com 
 

All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the      
Wednesday before our monthly meeting. 

Greenville Kennel Club    Established 1939   An AKC Member Club 

Next Board Meeting: Monday, April 13, 2020 at 6:30 pm at City 

Range on Haywood Rd., Greenville SC. Any member is welcome to 

attend, however if you have business you would like the Board to ad-

dress, it must be submitted in writing at least one week prior to the 

meeting. Meeting minutes are published on the Club’s website. 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month  

 
Jeanette Stribling - President  
jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 
Kris Harner – Vice President  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Paula Ford – Corresponding  
Secretary 
paulatwin@aol.com 
 
Bev Crosby – Recording  
Secretary  
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
Ken Spiegel –Treasurer 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

Sharon Smith–Director 
ontopofthetable@gmail.com 
 
Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  
askgja@gmail.com 
 
Kris Harner - Show Chair  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Ruth Turner - Obedience Chair  
ruthieturner@gmail.com 
 
Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net  

—————————————————————————————————————————————————————-

- 

Membership Meeting Agenda cont. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Coronavirus – thoughts and possibilities – Kris Harner 
 Speakers – There will be no speakers in April, May (annual picnic, no business  meeting), 

and June and July (dog show).  Next speaker will be August. 
 4H Clinics – Jeanette Stribling 
 New storage facility and moving our storage inventory – Kris Harner 
 Email alert – Bev Crosby 

 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

 Reminder – Film Festival II in April – Gloria Askins 
 Changes in Policies and Procedures – Bev Crosby - in process, will be done shortly and can 

be reviewed online at our website 
 Revamping of membership application process – Bev Crosby 
 Dues – Paula Ford will be emailing our lapsed members, and giving them one last opportu-

nity to renew their membership, through March 31.  There are 14.  After that they will have 
to reapply if they want to resume their memberships. 

mailto:poshpoos@gmail.com
mailto:jcstribling@bellsouth.net
mailto:kharner@carolina-networks.com
mailto:paulatwin@aol.com
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
mailto:askgja@gmail.com
mailto:kharner@carolina-networks.com
mailto:ruthieturner@gmail.com
mailto:kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net

